
Shepparton Notre Bears 2019  

Under 16 Football 

Preseason has commenced for Season 2019 and this year the SNJFC will field a  

Division 1 & Division 2 side in the Under 16 SDJFL competition. 

If you would like to have a guaranteed game each week and enjoy your footy experience 

‘The Bears’ would like to hear from you.  This is an open invitation for those who are yet 

to decide on footy for 2019.   

For more information and to register please contact Football Director Brad Dowling on 

0448 003 780 or Club President Mark Washington on 0417 123 698. 


